
                 

 
 

 

 

Consultation on Admission Arrangements for Trinity School 2022/23 

 
This is the statutory consultation for Trinity School, Love Lane, Shaw, Newbury, Berkshire, RG14 2DU 

for the academic year 2022/23. 

Trinity School is part of the Newbury Academy Trust (NAT), Love Lane, Shaw, Newbury, Berkshire, 

RG14 2DU.  

 

November 2020 

As required by the School Admissions Code, the Board of Trustees for Newbury Academy Trust are 

consulting on the admission arrangements for Trinity School for the academic year 2022/23.  

 

How to Respond 

This consultation runs between 1st December 2020 and 15th January 2021. You are invited to submit 

comments in writing about the arrangements to the Clerk to the Board of Trustees: 

 

 By email to:  clerk@newburyacademytrust.org 

 By post to: Clerk to Board of Trustees, Trinity School, Love Lane, Shaw, Newbury, Berkshire, 

RG14 2DU. 

 

Following this period of consultation, the Trinity Local Governing Body and Board of Trustees will 

consider any comments received and decide how to proceed.  

Admission arrangements for 2022/23 will be determined by the Board of Trustees by 28th February 

2021.  

Any subsequent objections will need to be made to the Office of the Schools Adjudicator by 15th 

May 2021. 
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